University of Mississippi **eGrove**

Correspondence: Pro-integration

James Meredith Collection

June 2019

Stuart Gordon and Gary Marinse to "Dear Mr. Meredith" (Undated)

Stuart Gordon

Gary Marinse

Follow this and additional works at: https://egrove.olemiss.edu/mercorr_pro



Part of the <u>United States History Commons</u>

Recommended Citation

Gordon, Stuart and Marinse, Gary, "Stuart Gordon and Gary Marinse to "Dear Mr. Meredith" (Undated)" (2019). Correspondence: Pro-integration. 676.

https://egrove.olemiss.edu/mercorr_pro/676

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the James Meredith Collection at eGrove. It has been accepted for inclusion in Correspondence: Pro-integration by an authorized administrator of eGrove. For more information, please contact egrove@olemiss.edu. answered 12/11/60

Dear MR. Meredith,

My name is Stuart Gordon and I have a friend named Gary Marinese who helped me write this letter. My friend and I are in the 7th grade.

WE would like to know how it feels going to the University of Mississippi. We would like to know because we think you have the—wright go to any school you want to go to. wright.

Because when Lincoln was our PRESident he said every man is created equal. We don't think the people and the Governor are living up to what he said. You should be able to learn any subject you want to learn—nomatter what your race is.

We'r hope it works out all right for you.

Sincerely yours, Stuart Gordon GARY Marinse

260 aster Ave